11-30-20 Public Budget Hearing

The November 30, 2020 Sugar Creek Public Budget Hearing was called to order at 6:30
p.m., at the town hall by Chairman - Dale Wuttke.

There were 0 visitors present.

All open meeting laws have been complied with for this meeting.

All Town Board Members were present: Chair.-Wuttke, Supervisor- Robers and
Clarbour Clerk-Boyd and Treas.-Loveless.

The 2021 proposed budget was reviewed

David Robers made a motion to adjourn the Public Budget Hearing; Clarbour seconded;

motion carried unanimously.

Meeting Adjourned
Respectfully Submitted
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Diane Boyd, Town Clerk



